
We don’t need this change to voter registration. The changes that need to be implemented  could take more than a day to verify the 
person registering to vote. We need to end vote by mail and bring back voting in person, where the  Voter  shows their photo  ID 
with  proof of US/Oregon Citizenship.   No vote counting machine should be connected to the internet. 


